
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 21, 2023 

Enjoy your long weekend off with family and friends.  See you on Monday! 

CAREER CENTER – OREGON STATE TREASURY SPEAKER 

Our next industry speaker will be next Wednesday in room S4 and he is coming from our 
Oregon State Treasury office.  There will be pizza offered or bring your own lunch and learn 
about the different careers they have to offer.  If you are interested, please see Ms. Duval in 
the HS Counseling Center to sign up. 

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE 

Please bring your non-perishable food donations before the end of November.  Your 
donations help provide a bright holiday season for families in our community.  Let’s fill those 
buckets! 

GOOGLE PHOTOS BEING DISABLED 

Due to changes Google has made to their online learning environment Google Photos will 
no longer be available to users under the age of 18.  Because of this change, PHSD will be 
disabling Google Photos for students on December 15th.  If you need assistance moving 
your photos, please contact the technology department. 

WINTER SPORTS FEES DUE 

Winter sports fees are due before the first game in order to play.  You must take care of any 
outstanding sports fees to be able to participate in the next season. MS Basketball fees are 
$100 and HS sport fees are $150. Please visit our athletics 
website  https://phhs.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/athletics to pay online or bring cash/check to the 
HS Counseling office. 

 


